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LAUC-I Program Committee 
LAUC-I Standing Committee 

2015-2016 Report 
 

Submitted to General Membership: July 19, 2016 

Submitted by: Scott Stone 

Members (End Term): Scott Stone (Chair, 2016); Emilee Mathews (2016); Kelly Spring (2017); 
Linda Murphy (2017) 

Charge: The Program Committee shall  

a. Organize, advertise, and coordinate programs of interest to LAUC-I membership at the 
direction of or in consultation with the LAUC-I Chair and Executive Board.  

b. The Committee shall also undertake other duties as directed by the LAUC-I Chair and the 
Executive Board. Summary of Activiti 

Summary of Activities: 

The Program committee sponsored the following events in 2015-2016: 

Tour of the Vietnamese Focus exhibit at the Old Orange County Courthouse on November 6, 2015 

Attendees received a personal tour of the Vietnamese Focus exhibit, a temporary exhibit comprised of 
various pieces of art, personal narratives, and other primary sources to tell the story of the growth of 
the Orange County Vietnamese population. 

• 6 Attendees 
 

Lunch with Prof. Anthony Reese (UCI Law School) on April 8, 2016 

Prof. Reese talked with attendees about copyright issues. He discussed many contemporary 
court cases which illuminate why our copyright system has developed into the way it is 
currently legally interpreted and how this intersects with services provided by libraries and 
librarians. 

• 17 Attendees 

Lunch with Prof. Kelli Sharp (UCI Department of Dance) on April 29, 2016 
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Prof. Sharp talked with attendees about her work with the burgeoning field of the medical 
humanities, specifically, how dance can be used as a therapeutic tool for spinal cord injuries. 

• 20 Attendees 

EXPERI(M)ENT(I)AL: Developing Process-oriented, User-focused Methodologies in the Library 
on August 19, 2016 

This half-day workshop jointly sponsored with the Southern California Instruction Librarians 
(SCIL) group features a keynote address by Char Booth, breakout sessions to reflect on the 
address, a round of lightning presentations, and a networking event. This event is open to the 
local library community and already has librarians registered from as far away as UC, Berkeley 
and a medical library in Arizona. 

• Space for 75 attendees; 73 registered as of 7/19/16 
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